ENR\‘N RECEIVED
Oil & Gas Company JUN 2 2 1992

P. O. Box 2267  Midland, Texas 79702  (915) 686-3600 0. C. D.
LEMEY MERICE

June 15, 1992

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mike Stogner
In Re: Administrative Order NSL-3103

Cedar Lake 35 Federal Com., Well No. 1

Section 35, T17S, R30E

Eddy County, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Stogner:
Please find enclosed three (3) copies of Form 3160-3 and plat which has been submitted to the Bureau of
Land Management in Carlsbad, New Mexico to plug back the above-named well from the Devonian to the
Lower Morrow. Also enclosed is a map which shows the location of all offset operators, and where applicable
the mineral interest owners all of which were notified of this request for non-standard location today June 15,
1992.

Location had to be drilled as non-standard because of a pipeline that crosses the northeast corner of the
lease.

Very truly yours,
Enron Oil & Gas Company
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Betty Glldon

Reguiatory Analyst
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